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Weekly Newsletter – October 01 2020 
 

Yarmouth C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                              Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Nov 20 – Flu Clinic 

 

 

Letters Home 

  

 John 3:1a  

See what kind of love the 
father has given us, that 
we should be called 
children of god; and so 
we are. 

 

Email for absences 

If your child is absent from school please may we ask that 
you send an email to absence@yarmouthceprimary.co.uk 

with the child’s name, year group, reason for absence 
and the dates they are going to be off from school. A 

phone call is nice but doesn’t give us the paper trail we 
need to properly document absences. 

 

Flu Clinic 

This year’s flu clinic will take place at school on the 20th of 
November. More information to follow. 
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Important News 

 

 

 

In the Community 

 Shoe Box Appeal – 
See this page for more 
information 

 Cowes Enterprise 
College, Admissions - 
Please see page 3 

 

Adult Community Learning 

Would you like to improve your Maths and/or English 
skills?  Maybe you are struggling to help your children with 
their homework.  Maybe you need a Level 2 to get 
accepted on a training course or to further your career 
prospects.  Whatever your reason, Adult Community 
Learning are here to help you succeed in whatever it is you 
chose to do in work and life. We are offering City & Guilds 
qualifications in English and Maths up to a Level 2, fully 
funded in classroom settings or virtually from the comfort of 
your own home.  If you are interested please call 8172850 
or e-mail acl@iow.gov.uk for more details and to 
book.  Due to COVID, places are limited and enrolments 
can only be accepted up until Friday October 16th, so 
don’t put it off contact us today. 

www.iwcommunitylearning.ac.uk 

Shoe Box Appeal 

It’s that time of year again…..the shoe boxes have arrived! 
Unlike previous years, you will need to request a shoe box 
to fill from the school office 
(office@yarmouthceprimary.co.uk). This will then be sent 
home with your child. Information about what should be 
included will be sent home with the box. Boxes should be 
returned by 2nd November, please ensure the box is 
wrapped separately from the lid. 

Little Explorers Holiday Club 

Little Explorers holiday club will be running during October 
half term. If you wish to use this service, please ensure your 
booking request is returned to Little Explorers by the 2nd of 
October. 
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